Jan 12,2014

To St. Paul City Council of Public Hearing

From: Paolee Vang
Owner of 1324 Payne Avenue, St. Paul, MN

This is in regarding to the public hearing for construction improvement on property list above. 1 won’t be
able to attend the hearing on Jan 15™, 2014 at 5:30PM and believed that the property assessed for
$9,122.30 was too much for this individual property in comparison to other property. I believed that the
improvement needed to be done but however, shall be reduced the rate.

I am asking to reduce the rate of the improvement because the property was use for office only and won’t
be damage that much and is not on the busy street or area as other.

Please be consideration of the property use and the location of the property.

Property owner.

ECEIVE

JAN 15 2014




